
Last year my husband's ship did a homeport shift from San Diego to
Sasbeo. On the day they arrived, I got a lovely email from the GM of
NEX Sasebo letting me know she'd met my husband! He told her
that I worked for NEXCOM and she reached out to say "Hello". Sad
not to be there for the homecoming, but at the moment I felt
connected. My company was there to welcome and support MY
sailor.

Share your story with us https://www.mynavyexchange.com/nexcomstories
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